Approval of agenda was motioned by Marilee, seconded by Richard and passed unanimously.

There were 3 people from the public present. Mrs. Salcido made remarks concerning missing objects that were placed on her husband's grave. The two other people present were concerned that the hours of the cemetery being closed prevented them from being able to visit grave sites.

After much discussion, there were no immediate answers to the problems. The President told them that we as a board would look into the issues and see if there could be an answer to the problems.

New business: After much discussion, the manager reported that she had contacted the police dept for help with the activities that are going on after the gates are closed, including drug use and reckless driving within the cemetery. This goes back to the overturned car in the driveway as well as the torn fencing and broken headstones in the work area. Police suggested signs with speed limits, ordinances concerning drug use and trespassing.

The board suggested we put a pedestrian gate that would prevent cars after hours as well as making the visiting hours from 7am to 4pm. There would have to be another arrangement for weekends. It was suggested we get quotes for costs of gates.

In meeting with the public it was noted that all costs of protecting the grounds eventually affect the cost of services rendered.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:15. The next regular meeting will be held January 23.

Respectfully submitted

Tanda Can Caphe

Sandra Van Dyke

Secretary